INTERNA IONAL CLUB ' LAUS NNE (IcL)

May 2019 Information Page

Annual General Meeting
Tuesday, May 7 at 18h30

at Longeraie, Morges

This meeting is important for the future of ICL.

The committee of ICL is being reorganized. Gabi Cruise will stay as secretary, Alicia Monachon keeps
membership but passes treasury onto Chris Wegelin who will be elected at the meeting.
Please be numerous to attend.

Agenda (See underActivities)

Boatride on Lake Geneva with FASC
Saturday, May 25 Meeting at 11h30

On May 25 the Federation of Anglo Swiss Clubs (FASC) is holding its annual general meeting, the AGM,
in Lausanne. ICL is member of FASC and is hosting the Federation for their meeting on that day. The
AGM will take place on the La Suisse, a veteran steam boat while cruising from Lausanne in the
direction of Montreux.

ICL invites its members to come along ... having a seaside view of the villages and the vignards on the
shore of Lavaux is always an unique and relaxing experience.

For any questions contact Gabi Cruise at: ilausanneclub@gmail.com

KEEP CHECKING THE WEBSITE www.icl-club.ch FOR ALL EVENTS OF INTEREST AS WELL AS CLUB ACTIVITIES






